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L.LOYDS REGISTER OF SHIPPING

maidbal 71, Fenchurch Street, London, E.C.3

Telegrams: Committee, Fen, London Telephone: ROYal 9166

7¢h August, 1958

Dear Sirs,
m.s, "ANKUITY"

I thank you for your letter of the ©th
August. T think it well %o enclose the deferred
reports and attached correspondence, from which it
will be seen that no letters have been received
from the Owners recently.

Attention is drawn to the correspondence
in 1956 regarding equipment.

14 will be noted that the last drydocking date
is January, 1957 and no reply has been received to the
usual notice regarding the Screwshaft Survey, due
at the end of the present month.

It will be appreciated if you will endeavour
to persuade the Uwners to write to thnis Office regarding
the case, &8 referred to in your letter of the 6th
Aagust.

Yours faithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

The Surveyors,

LONDON . (:) 22()22()

Lloyd's Regjister

bl FOUNdation
00aS50-00R.55 € - OIS0




